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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 1:57 PM
To: 'Jim King'
Subject: RE: 

Dear Mr. King: 
 
Thank you for your email, dated July 26, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20210015-EI, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Power & Light Company. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850) 413-6042 
 
 
From: Jim King <jimjanking13@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 1:17 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject:  

 
My electric  bill  just went up with a extra minimum base charge.  I guess the commission gave fpl the go ahead 
to do this. Every time you let one company to take over another, they find a way to profit off that. And it always 
seems to raise rates. What is wrong with making those who use the most electric pay or better yet, stop electric 
companies from being for profit. That way you will  not have all the profiteering and political parties using it 
for there gain. 
 At the expense of folks who are trying to keep their  bills low.  Corporate control of our country is not a good 
thing.   Jim  King, Palm Coast.  




